Committee of Adjustment

From: Stu Roamer

Sent: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 9:29 PM
To: Committee of Adjustment

Subject: Application A-8/21 for By-law variance
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Committee of Adjustment
City of Guelph

City Hall, 1 Carden St.
Guelph ON N1H 3A1

Attn: Trista Di Lullo, Secretary Treasurer

Re: Application # A-8/21
1 Calgary Ave Guelph ON

With regard to the above noted application, | have reviewed the the documentation which | received pertaining to the
application and have no objection to the variance being granted.

From my perspective the fence in question is not in the front yard of the property as property has it's frontage on
Calgary Avenue. The fence runs along Ottawa Crescent which is the side of the property and therefore should be
considered the depth of the property. Further more the fence running parallel with Calgary Avenue to enclose the side
yard area between Ottawa Crescent and the side of the house doesn't protrude past the front of the house towards
Calgary Avenue.

Please feel free to contact me if you require any additional comments from me regarding this application.
Carl Swanson

36 Ottawa Crescent
Guelph ON N1E 2A6

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android




